
 

 

                  Gifts-in-Kind to the School of Dentistry 

The School of Dentistry receives items of value that are not cash and 
require notification of the proper officials for acceptance and approval.  
Non-cash gifts, or gifts-in-kind, may include items such as dental 
equipment, reference books, dental materials, etc.  

In order to be accepted, the donation must be deemed useful by the School 
of Dentistry and approved by a faculty member.  If accepted, the gift-in-
kind donation will be acknowledged by the School of Dentistry and 
receipted by the University of Minnesota Foundation.   

If interested in inquiring about a potential donation, please contact Nicki 
Black, Annual Giving and Stewardship Coordinator, at black842@umn.edu 
or 612-301-6663.  Your inquiry should include specific details about the 
nature of the potential donation and how it would be useful to the School of 
Dentistry.  If approved, you will receive further instruction on how to make 
your donation.  

For more information about gifts-in-kind, please review the University of 
Minnesota Foundation’s Information on Gifts of Tangible Personal 
Property. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 2018 

mailto:black842@umn.edu

